
 

 

Office News: For the safety of all of our children please ensure the centre’s main 

gates and doors are always closed. 
Join us on April 22nd as we celebrate Earth Day! We'll be engaging in various activities to 
teach the children about the importance of caring for our planet. 
We are excited to announce that we will be celebrating the International Day of Space 
Travel at Bridlewood Children’s Centre on April 12th! This day commemorates the first 
human spaceflight by Yuri Gagarin on April 12, 1961, and celebrates the incredible 
achievements of space exploration. 

Caterpillar News: We are sad to see Hanvika leave our class and wish her all the 

best. This month we are going to talk about spring, Earth Day, and frogs. 

Butterfly News We Are happy to have Hanvika join us and our class is going to be 

A lot more fun. Isaac is all grown up now and is leaving us for the LadyBug room. Our topic 
of conversation is going to Spring, Earth Day, bugs and butterflies for this month. 

LadyBug News: After waiting for a long time, we finally have Isaac with us to play 

and have fun with! We are excited to talk about Spring, Earth Day, insects and numbers in 
April. 

Bunny News Loosing a friend is never easy but we are wishing Yousif all best and 

hope to see him around. This month we are going to cover the following topics: Colours, 
Farm, Seeds, Flowers, Bugs and Insects as well as Space travel. 
 

Dinosaur News Since spring is officially here, we are going to talk about 

the mother earth and plants.On the 63rd anniversary of space travel, 
we are going to talk about the very first space exploration. 
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